
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  October 8, 2020      
 

RE: Administrative Hearing for 733 Poorhouse Lane (TC2020-0033) 
 

FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 

On April 18, 2020, a complaint was received regarding the removal of trees and palms 
at 733 Poorhouse Lane.  An inspection on April 21, 2020 documented that areaca palms 

(not regulated) and a Bottlebrush tree (regulated) had been removed from the property.  
Communication with the contractor onsite indicated that Mark Harris-Diggin Key West, 

had been hired to remove vegetation away from the structure.  Communication with 
Mark Harris indicated the bottlebrush tree was accidently removed and the property 

would be replanted. 

 
Remaining stump of the tree measured at 7.3 inches diameter. 
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Additional 

Information 














